
SAU 21 
Meal Distribution Update 

9/20/2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please read carefully for details regarding meal pickup and delivery times, dates, and locations 
for SAU 21 students. Meals are free for all students in buildings and learning remotely! As such, 
Districts will not have to collect student information when distributing meals. We encourage full 
participation in our meal distribution program to any/all families regardless of free/reduced lunch 
eligibility. 

Pick up 

●​ Meal Pick up time is 9:00am-10:00am at LAS, NHS, Seabrook, and WHS. 
●​ Pickup will be provided Mondays (2 days of meals), Wednesdays (2 days worth of 

meals), and Fridays (3 days worth of meals) until further notice. 
●​ Parents/guardians may pick up at any location for any of their children. For example, 

a North Hampton resident may pick up at NHS for both of their children even if one 
attends WHS. South Hampton residents may pick up at Seabrook or LAS. Seabrook 
families may pick up meals for any combination of attendance at SES, SMS enriched 
virtual learning, and/or the Remote Learning Academy. 

Delivery 

●​ Meal Delivery will begin Monday, September 21st.  
●​ Delivery will be provided Mondays (2 days of meals), Wednesdays (2 days worth of 

meals), and Fridays (3 days worth of meals) until further notice. 
●​ Click here to view the bus routes for a stop near you. The routes are based on the 

survey responses received from District surveys.  
●​ If there is not a stop near you, please call (603) 926-8992 x101 to leave a voicemail with 

your name, address, and students’ names. 
●​ Please have patience with us as we create predictable stops over the next few weeks! 

If you have any questions, please contact your Principal, Nutrition Director, or School 
Counselor/Social Worker. 

Thank you for your participation!  

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1c7hgISJLEnjtTS_BnbXNgIUq5UF-7P9r-4JpSMuauwc/edit?usp=sharing

